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SEASON OF HOPE 
November - December 

Once again this year, we will be collecting toys and food for KSBY'S
SEASON OF HOPE.  Last year we contributed a bin full of toys for

needy families in the Central Coast Area and we hope to surpass that
performance.  Through November and December we will give one free
admission with each new, unwrapped toy or non-perishable food item

Jamie Foster <wjamiefoster@gmail.com>

SLORRM eNews 
1 message

San Luis Obispo Railroad Museum <media@slorrm.com> Mon, Nov 21, 2016 at 10:51 AM
Reply­To: San Luis Obispo Railroad Museum <media@slorrm.com>
To: pbjrr@jf2.com



donated to our Season of Hope collection bin.  Help us bring joy to
families in need this year.  Thank You!

DECORATING DAY AT THE MUSEUM 
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 25, 2016 

10 am to 4 pm 
Can you hang ornaments on a tree?  Put up lights?  Arrange trains under

the tree?  We can use lots of help to make the Museum glow with holiday
splendor.  You supply the help and we'll supply the pizza for lunch.  Hope

we see you there!

SANTA ON THE SURFLINER 
ARRIVING:  1 PM. 

SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3rd, 2016



SATURDAY, DECEMBER 3rd, 2016 
 

Plan ahead to bring your little ones to enjoy the Museum done up in its
holiday finery and to welcome Santa as he arrives at the Amtrak station
on the afternoon Surfliner.  Then walk with him to the Museum where all

children can share their holiday wishes with the jolly old elf on La
Cuesta, our 1926 Lounge Car. 

 

BOY SCOUT MERIT BADGE 
SUNDAY, JANUARY 22, 2017

Here is the graduating class from October's Railroading Merit Badge
with the wonderful Amtrak conductors who hosted us as we viewed the

Surfliner.  The next class will be held on Sunday, January 22, 2017.  Sign
up early to get your model railroad car kit and start working on the 8

prerequisites.  Cost is $25 which includes the cost of the kit (shipping, if
needed, is $5 extra).   For more information, click on our website below

or contact Saphya at: 
Email: RRMeritBadge@SLORRM.com 

Phone: 805­305­6019



MOVIES AT THE MUSEUM 
SATURDAY, JANUARY 28, 2017 

Plan ahead to hear Glen Matteson's talk on "A Railroad That Never Was",
followed by "The Hurricane Express", the next in our series of Movies at

the Museum.  

"A Railroad That Never Was" - In 1891 Myron Angel sought investors for
a railroad to link San Luis Obispo with the San Joaquin Valley, a can't-

lose proposition that would be far superior to the approaching Southern
Pacific and its connection with San Francisco city slickers.

"Hurricane Express" - A very young John Wayne stands between a
mysterious villain and railroad mayhem, with the help of some very early

special effects, amid some locations you may recognize.

Join us on Saturday, January 28, 2017.  Included with admission to the
Museum, $3 per person.  Starts at 3 pm.

MEMBERS: We are looking for new docents.  Do you like local railroad
history, or just like talking to people?  Would you like to learn how to
restore a historic artifact or railroad equipment? Do you like building



model railroads? There are opportunities for all volunteers here at the
Museum.  Contact media@slorrm.com
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